
  
   

 

01 March 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

RE: RPNS7s 26 & 27 March 2019 
 
Following last year’s success at Rosslyn Park we have made the decision to book accommodation 
in the anticipation we will succeed in making the second day. The cost includes bed and breakfast 
and access to a pool. The OWA have also covered a physio to be with us for the two days.  

Part of the cost of the tournament cost has also been subsidised by the Girdlers. The Worshipful 
Company of Girdlers is one of the Livery Companies of the City of London. Girdlers were granted 
the right to regulate their trade in the City from 1327 and obtained a Royal Charter in 1449. 
Girdlers, or makers of belts and girdles, are no longer closely related to their original trade. 
However, the Company continues its long tradition as a charitable body and, as such, a donation 
from the Girdlers’ has allowed me to offset the cost of Rosslyn Park.  

Your son will be required to provide his own lunch during both days and the evening meal which 
we will go out for together as a squad. Should your son get injured prior to the event and be unable 
to play your deposit/balance will be repaid and a replacement called up. Unfortunately I can only 
take a squad of 12. The boys will be leaving school at 06:30 am on Tuesday the 26 March and 
return to school for 18:30 on Wednesday 27 March. 
 
Deadline for payment: The total cost of the trip will be £75.00. 
 

 Deposit:- £40.00 Friday 8 March 

 Remaining Balance:- £35.00 Friday 22 March  
 

To pay please follow the WisePay link shown below. If you have any issues accessing WisePay 
please email Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk, Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the 
deadline for payment should contact the Finance Office on ext 260. 

WisePay:- https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?ACT=nav&mID=310816 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on 
the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of 
any medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. 
These details can now be checked through the Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please contact Mrs 
Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr R Demain-Griffiths 

Director of Sport 
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